
Sanger Thompson PC 
1041 SE 58th Place. Portland, OR 97215                                                        tel (503) 706-0434    fax (503) 334-2235    mark@sanger-law.com 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

July 25, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: Investigation into Initiating Implementation Processes for Energy Legislation Passed

 

in the 2019 Legislative Session, Docket U-190485 

This comment is filed on behalf of the Northwest and Intermountain Power Producers 
Coalition (“NIPPC”) and responds to the Commission’s July 17, 2019 Notice of Opportunity to 
Comment in Docket No. U-190485.  NIPPC’s response to the three questions presented in the 
notice appear below.     

1) Will you be attending the July 30 workshop either in-person or telephonically? (Yes/No)

Yes, in person.

2) If you are attending the workshop, will you be providing oral comments? (Yes/No)

Yes

3) If you are the member of an organization that has multiple individuals on the Interested
Persons list, who will act as the organization’s spokesperson at the workshop? (Name of
spokesperson)

Mark Thompson, Sanger Thompson PC

Respectfully submitted this 25th day of July, 2019. 

Mark R. Thompson  
Sanger Thompson, PC 
1041 SE 58th Place  
Portland, OR 97215 
Telephone: 503-706-0434 
Fax: 503-334-2235 
mark@sanger-law.com 
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